
The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The Historical 

Commission will provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative formats, 

and reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with 

disabilities upon request. For more information contact us by calling: 617/349-4683 or 617/349-

6112 (TTY). 

 

 

 

CAMBRIDGE HISTORICAL COMMISSION 
831 Massachusetts Avenue, 2nd Fl., Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139 

Telephone: 617 349 4683   TTY: 617 349 6112 

E-mail: histcomm@cambridgema.gov   URL: http://www.cambridgema.gov/Historic 

 

Bruce A. Irving, Chair, Susannah Barton Tobin, Vice Chair; Charles M. Sullivan, Executive Director  

William G. Barry, Jr., Robert G. Crocker, Joseph V. Ferrara, Chandra Harrington, Jo M. Solet, Members 

Gavin W. Kleespies, Paula A. Paris, Kyle Sheffield, Alternate 

 

Date:   February 27, 2018  
 
To:   Members and Alternates of the Historical Commission  

City Clerk, please post  
 
From:   Charles Sullivan, Executive Director  
 
Re:   Preliminary Agenda  
 
The next regular meeting of the Cambridge Historical Commission will be held on Thursday, 
March 1, 2018 at 6:00 PM at 806 Massachusetts Ave., Cambridge Senior Center, 
Cambridge, Mass.  
 
Note that cases may be taken out of order and approved at the beginning of the meeting as part 
of a consent agenda. Persons who wish to have a hearing on a case should notify the 
Commission in advance or be present at the beginning of the meeting when the Consent Agenda 
will be discussed.  
 
AGENDA  
 
1.  Public Hearings: Landmark Designation Procedures 
 

Case L-119: 135 Western Ave. Bluepower, LLC, owner. Consider study report and 
make recommendation to City Council. 
 
Case L-122: 101 Rogers St. (The Foundry building) City of Cambridge, owner. 
Consider study report and make recommendation to City Council. 

 
2.  Preservation Grants 
 
3. Minutes 
 
4. Director’s Report (no written report this month) 

 
5.  New Business 

40 Cottage Street. Robin Chase and Roy Russell, owners 
Discussion about owners’ letter to City Council regarding the landmark recommendation 
of the Commission.  


